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IMPORTANT NOTICE: Microdilution Antimicrobial Susceptibility Testing for Mycobacterium tuberculosis
complex -- Test Delay may impact testing of some isolates

Dear Valued Client;

Antimicrobial susceptibility testing for Mycobacterium tuberculosis complex performed by macrodilution may
be delayed. If your isolate is affected by this deferral, the patient report will be updated to reflect a delay in
testing. An estimated completion date will be added to the report on the day your sample is loaded onto the
machine.

If this unexpected delay negatively impacts patient care, we will be glad to send your samples to an
alternative reference lab. 

Thank you for your patience and continued support during this time. We apologize for any inconvenience this
may cause. Please contact our Client Service Team at 800.550.6227 or clinreflabs@njhealth.org if you have
any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Peter Bryant-Greenwood, MD
Medical Director, Advanced Diagnostics Laboratories
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